
Optimist Club of Central Fairfax

P.O. Box 1271

Fairfax, VA 22038


February 2024


CECIL AND FLORENE LIMBURG SCHOLARSHIP

APPLICATION DEADLINE: APRIL 30, 2024


The Optimist Club of Central Fairfax is pleased to announce that applications will be 
accepted for the Cecil and Florene Limburg Scholarship, named after two outstanding 
and long-time members of our club.  The Club is sponsoring this scholarship to assist in 
the further education of a student who has demonstrated an interest in serving his/her 
community and/or exhibits the potential for leadership roles in his/her selected career 
path.


ONLY graduating seniors from the following high schools are eligible: Fairfax, Lake 
Braddock, Robinson, and Woodson.


Optimist International is a national service organization established in 1919.  Our original 
purpose of aiding “wayward boys” has evolved into serving all youth in the community 
and promoting leadership development, community service, and respect for law and 
providing opportunities for our youth to improve themselves.


The Optimist Club of Central Fairfax was chartered in 1986 and has been bringing out 
the best in youth through our numerous community service programs and projects, 
including this scholarship contest.  More information about the club can be found at 
www.fairfaxoptimist.org. 


Forwarded, with this announcement, is the scholarship application that can be shared with 
interested students.    


If there are questions regarding the scholarship, contact Kim Moden 703-250-6065, or 
modenrk@cox.net. 
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